Legal Notice



TOWN OF KINGSTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE
HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING
February 13, 2024


Pursuant to RSA 676.8-9, notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, February 13, 2024 at 7:15 PM at the Kingston Town Hall to consider the following:


Proposed changes to Historic District Commission regulations.



The public is encouraged to attend.


Susan Prescott, Chair
Historic District Commission
Kingston, NH
